
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM:  Chad Pickens, Vice-Chair, Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board 
 
SUBJECT: Greene Tract  
 
DATE:             June 26, 2019 
 
 
On behalf of the Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board (Board), I present the following 
petition to the Town Council concerning the Greene Tract.  
 
The Board met on Tuesday, June 25, 2019 and, in a unanimous vote, approved the following 
recommendation to the Town Council. 
 

"The Stormwater Advisory Board recommends to the Town Council that the low-density 
map agreed to by the staffs of Orange County, Town of Carrboro, and Town of Chapel 
Hill be used for the Greene Tract development framework.”   

The Board appreciates your consideration of our petition. 

Motion made by Ms. Hoyt; Mr. Post seconded the motion. It passed unanimously (5-0).  

Members present:  Hoyt, Pickens, Post, Stowe, Wang 

Member(s) absent: Bevington, Hearn, Klakovich, Schultz 
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